Subject: FW: Islington Ave & Napa Valley Condo ' c ¢
' COMMUNICATION .
CW (PH) - F'ewmoxt{ ?/Zm?
ITEM-_3 '
From: Tony [RB .

Sent: Monday, January16 2017 11:04 AM

To: Carella, Tony; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Islington Ave & Napa Valley Condo

Good morning Mr Carella

As you know we are among many who are not in support of the proposed condo development by Gate Hollow Estates
(Royal Park Homes)

t am definitely n_dt in favour of this proposed condo
We hope that the city rejects the application.

Tony & Tanja Zuccaro
R Humber Forest Crt.



